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The TBT database is closed
and the final analysis is almost
complete. Once we have had a
chance to discuss the final results at
the Collaborators’ Meeting, we
plan to submit a full report to The
Lancet shortly thereafter.

We now have more than 140 people signed up to attend the
Collaborators’ Meeting in Toronto, September 8-10, 2000.

Final confirmations have been sent to those attending.
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3 Month Follow-up

This important component of the Term Breech Trial is drawing to a close, as
the last randomised baby is now 3 months old. If you have any 3 Month
Postpartum Questionnaires outstanding, please send them to us right away or
let us know their status.

2 Year Follow-up

Thank you to those who are working hard to keep track of these mothers
and babies, and to send us the ASQ and 2 Year Maternal Postpartum
Questionnaires. It is not necessary to send these by fax although we do
appreciate getting them so quickly from some of you. They can be
returned to us by airmail if you wish. (Don’t forget to calculate the ASQ
score, to be sure that a neurodevelopmental assessment is not required.)

The next newsletter will be
issued on October 1, 2000


